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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Summer term is here! 

Well the summer term has arrived and I hope you all managed to enjoy some quality family time over the Easter 

holidays. We continue to provide care for our key worker children and a few other children here at school. It has 

been great receiving some of your work this week through the school admin account 

(admin@kingsworthy.hants.sch.uk) and please continue to do this. Every piece of work or photo that gets sent in 

is then forwarded to me, Miss Eggleston and the class teachers and we always try our very best to respond. 

I have included some photos below of work that has been sent in this week. 
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Winchester Cathedral Cam 

Mrs Coleman sent in a link to Winchester Cathedral’s resident Peregrine family. Follow the link below to see how 

they’re getting on. 

https://www.winchester-cathedral.org.uk/the-peregrines-return-in-2020/ 

 

 

5 Star Duck Hotel 

Our ducks have not yet returned to school, but when they do… 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.winchester-cathedral.org.uk/the-peregrines-return-in-2020/


 

Termly Newsletters 

Look out for the termly newsletters in your emails next week. They will all come through with a special message 

for each child. 

 

Information sent on Monday 

Just a repeat of the information that I sent you on Monday about the resources and initiatives that have been set 

up to support your continued efforts at home. A number of online resources have been created and are free for 

you to access. We wanted to share these with you and explain how we will be incorporating them into our 

weekly home learning plans to ensure our children are supported in the best way we can in these challenging 

times. As a school we must stress that there is no correct way for you to be supporting them and the wellbeing of 

you and our community is paramount at the moment.  

The BBC have daily English, maths and a curriculum lesson that can be accessed at: https://www.bbc.co.uk/

bitesize 

Additionally, the Oak National Academy has been set up as an online classroom and resource hub with lessons 

and activities for each year group. These can be accessed at: https://www.thenational.academy/online-

classroom 

While these are excellent resources, we recognise that they rely heavily on devices, the use of the internet, and 

may not be easily accessible for families with many children trying to access the online tasks at once. We would 

encourage you to therefore refer to other resources we have sent home that can be done as a whole family.  

Teachers will continue to upload weekly planning and resources onto the website and may use some of these 

online tools to support the curriculum within each year group however, please use other resources and tools to 

support you and your family and work around your own schedules.  

 

Hampshire Child & Adolescent Mental Health Service 

The website below has been updated with advice to support mental health. Do not forget that there is always 

someone in school should you or your child wish to talk to one of us. We are here to help if necessary. 

https://hampshirecamhs.nhs.uk/help/young-people/coronavirus-help-support-and-advice/  
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Jamie Dodson 

Headteacher 

Cyber Ambassador Update 

Please find below a message from the Police and Crime Commissioner Michael Lane. 

  

I am writing to you all to let you know that my Cyber Ambassador Scheme, a peer-led initiative currently 

supporting Cyber Education in over 100 schools across Hampshire, the Isle of Wight, Portsmouth and 

Southampton has been further enhanced to allow access to online safety activities for all children and young 

people. This outstanding resource, designed to keep our young people and families safer online, can be accessed 

by all schools, through an online safety tab on my new coronavirus page on my website https://www.hampshire-

pcc.gov.uk/coronavirus.   

  

My objectives: 

To ensure children and young people have the support they need during a time where they may be spending 

even more time on screens.  The Cyber Ambassador Coordinator will send weekly emails with essential 

information for teachers, students and parents/ guardians. There will be updates, engagement with 

children and young people includes sharing online safety messages from Cyber Ambassadors and 

responding to issues arising due to the current situation, for example scams, gaming and daily online 

safety advice.  

To ensure continued outreach identifying risks and sustaining & growing good cyber behaviours now and for 

a future post the current situation. 

  

I hope you are all keeping well and will remain safe during this unsettling period.  And can I close with a big 

THANK YOU in recognition of just how much has been achieved in these changed times by the education teams, 

teachers and our students. 

  

Michael Lane 

Police and Crime Commissioner 
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